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Mr Peter Morrall Our ref: SSI-7485-Mod-7
Senior Manager Environment and Sustainability
Transport for NSW
7 Harvest Street
Macquarie Park NSW 2113

3 June 2022

Dear Mr Morrall 

WestConnex – M4-M5 Link-Mod-7 (SSI-7485-Mod-7)
Response to Submissions and Agency Advice

The exhibition of the modification report for the above proposal ended on 31 May 2022. All
submissions and agency advice received during the exhibition period are now available on the
Department’s major projects website at: www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects. 

The Department requests that you provide a Submissions Report that addresses all the issues
identified in the submissions from members of the public, interest groups and local government
council, by 4 July 2022. The Department strongly encourages you to consult with Inner West
Council during the preparation of your response to their advice.

Should components of the proposal be amended to improve the design of the proposal, respond to
issues raised in submissions or agency advice, or reduce the impacts of the project, Transport for
NSW must outline these changes to the proposal in an Amendment Report.

The issues raised in submissions and agency advice must be adequately addressed otherwise the
Department may request a further response from Transport for NSW.

If you have any questions, please contact Bethany Lane on 9585 6775 or via email at
bethany.lane@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely

Glenn Snow
Director 
Transport Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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